COPY OF LETTER RECEIVED FROM:-

Wm. Hamilton & Co. Ltd.,
Shipbuilders. Glen Shipbuilding Yard.
PORT GLASGOW.

5th Sept., 1940.

Messrs. Russell Newbery & Co. Ltd.,
ALTRINCHAM.

Dear Sirs,

Nos. 439-40-41-46-48,
9 KW Diesel generating Sets.

Referring to the recent correspondence regarding the
test certificates for sbove plants, we are informed by
Lloyd's Reglster of Shippling, Glasgow, that no dynamo Certificates
have been received for 439 & 440,

Will you please be good enough therefore, to inform the
representative of Lloyd's Register who witnessed the dynamo tests,
to forward the certificates to their Glasgow Office at once.

We are sorry to inconvenience you again in this matter but
the trouble appears to be caused through Lloyd's Reglster's
representative not forwarding the certificates to the port where
the vessel is being bullt.

It may be that he is not aware that this procedure is necessary
but we shall be obliged if you will bring this matter to his notice
either your goodselves, or through the dynamo-makers.

Yours faithfully,

WILLIAM HAMILTON & COMPANY, LIMITED.
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